
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

  
  

  
  

 
   

 

    
    

 
  

 
  

 

  
 

 
  

 
        

 
         

 
 

  
 

My name is Johanna Burkhardt, and I am 
honored to be seeking re-election to the Board 
of Education. 

I am a proud graduate of Susquehanna Valley, 
a place my husband and I chose to raise our 
four children due to its strong sense of 
community and commitment to education. 

Over the past three years on the board, I have 
worked to be an active listener in the commu-
nity, make fiscally responsible decisions, and 
collaborate effectively with my fellow board 
members. I’ve pursued continuing education 
through statewide conferences to ensure I 
bring informed, thoughtful perspectives to the 
board. I strongly believe that at the heart of 
every collaborative decision made is one 
guiding principle: what is best for all students. I take great pride in watching our 
students succeed in academics, the arts, clubs, and athletics. 

Professionally, I have devoted the past 21 years of my career as a fourth-grade teacher 
in a neighboring district. This has given me a deep understanding of how children 
learn, the importance of building strong relationships with students and families, and 
how effective professional learning communities can support both educators and 
student achievement. I bring this knowledge to the board table when helping to make 
decisions in the best interest of our students, staff, and the long-term success of the 
district. 

It would be my privilege to continue serving this community if re-elected. I would 
sincerely appreciate your support. 

Johanna Burkhardt 


